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Cambridge, Massachusetts 

1848 

Saint Peter Parish 

Welcome! 
No matter what your present status in the Catholic Church, 

No matter what your current family or marital situation, 

No matter what your current personal history, age, background, race, etc., 

No matter what your own self image, 

You are invited, welcomed, accepted, loved and respected here at Saint Peter Parish. 

We are here to welcome and serve you. 
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Weekly Schedule October 31st - November 8th 

 

 

Sunday 1st   8:30 a.m. Youth Choir Practice (church) 

   10:00 a.m. Hospitality (parish center) 

   10:00 a.m. Early Christianity Studies (parish center-Room B) 

   10:15 a.m. RCIA (parish center-Room A) 

   10:15 a.m. Religious Education (School) 

   6:00 p.m. Middle School Program (parish center) 
 

Wednesday 4th  8:00 a.m. Parent Association Meeting (parish center) 

   7:00 p.m. AA (school cafeteria) 

   7:00 p.m. Scripture Study (parish center)    

   

Thursday 5th   7:00 p.m. Book Club (parish center) 
 

Sunday 8th   8:30 a.m. Youth Choir Practice (church) 

   10:00 a.m. Hospitality (parish center) 

   10:00 a.m. Early Christianity Studies (parish center-Room B) 

   10:15 a.m. Faith Group (parish center-Room A) 

   10:15 a.m. Religious Education (school) 

   11:30 a.m. Anointing of the Sick (church) 

   6:00 p.m. Dinner & Discussion (parish center) 

Mass Intentions  
Collections  

October 25, 2015  $4,073.00  

 

Weekly Mail-ins  $15.00 

Monthly Mail-ins  $200.00 

 

Thank you for your generosity  

October 31st - November 8th 
 

Saturday 31st 

8:00 a.m. Edward Dever 

4:00 p.m. Francis Wallace 
 

Sunday 1st  

9:00 a.m. Bertucelli  Family 

11:30 a.m. Theodore Auterio Jr. 

5:00 p.m. Michael & Maggie Flaherty 
 

Wednesday 4th 

8:00 a.m. Gray & Dever Family 
 

Saturday 7th 

8:00 a.m. Catherine Leon 

4:00 p.m. Theresa & Lawrence Harris 

                & Anthony DôAmore 
 

Sunday 8th 

9:00 a.m. Pasquale & Jessie Bellamacina 

11:30 a.m. Theodore Auterio Sr. 

5:00 p.m. Frank & Angeline Smith  

Catholic High School - Open House 
 

 

Arlington Catholic High School 781-777-7014 

16 Medford Street, Arlington 
 

Tuesday, November 10, 6-8:00  p.m. 

Crafting A Partnership With a Clinician 

About End-of-Life Care 
November 3, 6 - 8 p.m. 

Cambridge Public Library, 499 Broadway 

Presented by David E. Weissman, MD 

For more information please call 888-663-3688, ext. 

1365 or email kwebber@vnacarenetwork.org 

Program is free 
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Parish & School Directory 

Parish 617-547-4235 ª School 617-547-0101 
 

Rev. Leonard OôMalley, Pastor (ext. 43) 

lomalley@saintpetercambridge.org 
 

Anna  Molettieri, Pastoral Associate (ext. 17) 

amolettieri@saintpetercambridge.org 
 

Deacon Tim OôDonnell (617-897-1148) 

todonnell@saintpetercambridge.org  
 

Diane Consigli, Parish Manager (ext. 10)  

office@saintpetercambridge.org 
 

Mary Ann Savoie, Parish Secretary (ext. 12) 

msavoie@saintpetercambridge.org 
 

Timothy Harney, Finance & Operations Mgr (ext. 13) 

facilities@saintpetercambridge.org 
 

Doreen Gulledge, Music Director (ext. 18) 

dgulledge@saintpetercambridge.org 
 

Robert Flaherty, Director of                                               

Faith Formation (ext. 16) 

rflaherty@saintpetercambridge.org 
 

Cheryl DePasquale, 1st Penance/                                          

1st Eucharist Coordinator 

cdepasquale@saintpetercambridge.org 
 

Jason Brauninger, SJ, Deacon Intern 
 

Brian Delaney, Principal (ext. 25) 

principal@saint-peter-school.org 
 

Kimberlie Winter, Director of                                               

Advancement (ext. 30) dev@saint-peter-school.org 
 

Mark Smith, Director of Admissions (ext. 26)            

admissions@saint-peter-school.org 

Sacraments and Home Visits 

To schedule Baptism, Marriage, Anointing of the 

Sick, or for any question you may have, please visit 

our website or call the Parish Office.  Please also 

call us if you or someone you know is homebound 

and would like a visit or Communion. 

WE PRAY FOR 
 

Those who are having a difficult time in their lives; 

the imprisoned and the addicted; the hungry and the 

homeless; and for those who suffer abuse at the 

hands of another; for Eugenia ñGiGiò McGrath-

Sarno and Margaret M. OôBrien who died; for 

Marion Connell, William Connell, Thomas 

Anderson, Luca Palma Poth, Jean Boyle, Maureen 

Corey, and all families and caregivers; and for all 

who have asked for our prayers. The names of those 

for whom we pray will be on our prayer list for a 

period of 4 weeks. If you wish to keep any name in 

the bulletin for a longer period, please call or email 

the parish office at 617-547-4235 x12 or 

office@saintpetercambridge.org  

Assisting Clergy 
 

5:00 p.m.   Rev. Jim Keenan, SJ 
  Rev. Francis Alvarez, SJ 

MASS SCHEDULE 
 

Vigil Saturday 4:00 p.m. 
Sunday 9:00 a.m.  and 11:30 a.m.   

 5:00 p.m. Mass 
 

Monday and Tuesday 

No Mass or Prayer Service 
 

Wednesday - Saturday 8:00 a.m. Mass 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Saturday 3:00 - 3:45 p.m. or by appointment 

St. Peter Parish  
100 Concord Avenue 

Cambridge, MA  02138-2297 
 

Parish Telephone: 617-547-4235 

Parish Fax: 617-547-1525 

Website: www.saintpetercambridge.org 

St. Peter School 
96 Concord Avenue 

Cambridge, MA  02138-2297 
 

School Telephone: 617-547-0101 

School Fax: 617-441-8911 

Website: www.saint-peter-school.org 
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Parents, can you ñwaste timeò with your children?  

It is one of the most important things 

you can do each day. 

October 27, 2015 

Economic development needs to have a human face, 

so that no one will be excluded. 

October 24, 2015 

From the Pastorôs Desk 

 There are almost too many good things coming up!  Early Christianity Studies ï 

Book Discussion ï Scripture Study on the Gospel of Luke ï and a Dinner Discussion all 

start this week!  I do hope you will take some time to read more about these in this bulletin 

and make time in your schedule to participate in one (or more) of these excellent programs. 

We are fortunate to have so much local talent here in the parish. 

 We rely on the Grand Annual Collection to supplement our income so that we can continue to improve 

our programs and our property.  Our buildings are old and require constant attention. Your generosity allows 

us to do all of this.  Please be as generous as your means allow.  No gift is too small (or too large).  Registered 

parishioners should have received a mailing, and envelopes and letters are available at the doors of the church.  

Thank you in advance for your customary generosity. 

St. Peter Book Club 
Thursday, November 5 

Parish Center, 7:00 - 8:30 p.m. 
 

 

The Book Club is a drop-in group that meets 

regularly to discuss fiction and non-fiction titles with 

a spiritual focus.  Our next date and title is  Fly While 

You Still Have Wings: And Other Lessons My 

Resilient Mother Taught Me, by Joyce Rupp 

Thursday, November 5, 7 - 8:30 p.m. 
 

All are welcome!  If you have any questions, please 

contact Anna Molettieri at 617-547-4235 x17 or 

amolettieri@saintpetercambridge.org. 

Sacramental Life in October 

Let us pray for and recognize those in our parish 

who have been baptized and those who were 

buried. 
 

Baptism 
 

Dinora Jean Page 

Colette Emie Fischer 

Thomas Pedro da Cunha Horan 
 

In Memoriam  
 

Teresa Brown 

Margaret Milmoe 

Robert Byrne 

Margaret M. OôBrien  

Kids Need Oatmeal! 
 

We are collecting much needed food for the 

pantry.  Peanut butter and jelly, dried beans, 

pasta and sauce, Spaghetti-O-type items, 

and soup and crackers.  The pantry also 

needs oatmeal for winter breakfasts!  Please 

place your donations in the baskets at the doors of the 

church.  Thank you! 

Girls CYO Basketball Sign Up 

Grades 7 & 8 

If you are in Grades 7 or 8 and 

interested in playing basketball for the 

parish CYO team, please call Mr. Robert Gray at  

781-762-4986 to learn more.  Itôs a lot of fun. 

All Souls Day Monday November 2 

For this is the will of my Father, that everyone who 

sees the Son and believes in him may have eternal 

life, and I shall raise him on the last day. 

     John 6:40 

mailto:amolettieri@saintpetercambridge.org
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Scripture Study                                         

The Gospel According to Luke 
Wednesdays Beginning November 4 

Lukeôs Gospel account gives us some wonderful 

depictions of Jesusô life from the announcement of his 

birth, parables offered during his ministry, his last 

moments on the cross, and resurrection appearance on 

the road to Emmaus.  Readings from Luke will be 

highlighted in the liturgical year we will enter this 

Advent.  Join us as we closely look at the themes and 

stories in this rich Gospel.  

The study will be split into two segments.  The first 

part of the Gospel will be covered in 6 weeks in late 

Fall/Advent and the last 6 weeks will occur in Lent.  

No previous scripture study experience is needed ï 

all are truly welcome.  We will use materials from 

the Little Rock Scripture Study program (a reader and 

a study guide) and a Bible. There is a reading 

assignment and reflection questions each week.  We 

will spend our time together discussing Scripture, the 

discussion questions and listening to an audio lecture. 

The study meets on Wednesdays, 7-8:30 p.m. in the 

Parish Center:  November 4, 11 & 18 and December 

2, 9 & 16.  If you are interested and would like to 

register or if you have any questions, please contact                

Anna Molettieri at 617-547-4235 x 17 or 

amolettieri@saintpetercambridge.org 

Early Christianity Studies 
Sunday, November 1 and 8, 10:15 - 11:15 a.m. 

Are you interested in knowing more about the early 

Church?  Join us to look at some of the writings of 

the Church Fathers dating as far back as the 4th  

century. These writings shed light on what makes us 

Christians and can be used as excellent study aids 

when reading the Bible.  Please email John Mooney 

at jmooney@bidmc.harvard.edu or Olga Turcotte at        

olga.turcotte@yahoo.com if you would like to join us 

on Sunday, November 1st and 8th, 10:15 to 11:15 

a.m. in the Parish Center.  Reading materials will be     

provided. 

Coffee and Refreshments 

After the 9 a.m. Sunday Mass 

Please Join Us in the Parish Center 
 

Come down to the parish center after Mass and enjoy 

freshly brewed coffee, juice, fruit and baked goods.  

Meet friends and welcome new people! 
 

Please Contribute Your Baked Goods! 

Join Us for Dinner and Discussion 

How Can We Become a Parish of Mercy? 

Sunday, November 8, 6:00 p.m. 
 

Pope Francis has declared a Holy Year 

of Mercy, beginning December 8th, the 

Feast of the Immaculate Conception.  

The motto, Merciful Like the Father, 

ñserves as an invitation to follow the 

merciful example of the Father who asks 

us not to judge or condemn but to 

forgive and to give love and forgiveness without 

measure.ò  How can we as individuals and as a 

parish meet peopleôs ñreal needsò with concrete 

assistance?  How can we become a parish of mercy?  

Please join us for dinner and a discussion of these 

questions.  Please email or call Bob Flaherty to let us 

know you are attending: 617-547-4235 x 15,  

rflaherty@saintpetercambridge.org 

All Souls Memorial Concert & Auction 
Saturday, November 14, 7:00 p.m. 

St. John Seminary Chapel, Brighton 

The 2015 All Souls Memorial Concert & Auction 

will be held at Saint Johnôs Seminary, 127 Lake 

Street, Brighton, at 7:00 p.m.  Various choirs and 

artists will be performing.  Proceeds to benefit The 

Theological Institute Endowment Fund.  Exciting 

2015 Auction items will be available for bids, 

including 2015 Papal Souvenirs from the Cuba and 

US visits, local dinners, an evening at the Seaport 

Hotel, retreat weekends in Milton and in Biddeford 

and Kennebunk, Maine, and Trappistine Chocolates 

from Wrentham!  Come join us for this memorable 

evening to remember our deceased loved ones while 

enjoying beautiful music.  Light refreshments to 

follow.  Auction bidding will close on Thursday, 

December 3 at 7:00 p.m.  For more information 

please visit www.theologicalinstitute.org or 

call 617-779-4104. 

mailto:amolettieri@saintpetercambridge.org
mailto:jmooney@bidmc.harvard.edu
mailto:olga.turcotte@yahoo.com
http://www.theologicalinstitute.org


St. Peter Parish                                                                                            Cambridge, MA 

с 


